Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City
Tel. Nos. (632) 929-6626 to 29, (632) 929-6252; 929-6620; 929-6633 to 35
E-mail: web@denr.gov.ph; Website: www.denr.gov.ph

NOTICE OF MEETING
FOR/TO : Sub-CART on SPICS
Please see the list of expected participants
AGENDA : 1. FY 2021 SPICS/Process Results
e  results

e  debriefing
e  way forward

2. FY 2022 SPICS/Process Results
e guidelines
e prescribed template

DATE : 21 April 2022 (9:30 am)

VENUE : Video Conferencing via Zoom
Meeting ID - 990 1401 7847
Passcode - DENRSPICS

In compliance with the FY 2021 PBB Guidelines, the Sub-CART on SPICS undertook pertinent
activities and strategies, particularly on the requirement on SPICS/Process Results. A total of
sixty (60) processes of the DENR Central Office, Regional Offices, and Statf Bureaus per latest
Citizen’s Charter were enrolled for process improvement. Relatedly, the prescribed Modified
Form A was accomplished thru close coordination between and among the identified
consolidators and focal persons. Said output, together with the necessary proofs/evidences, was
approved by the DENR Secretary and the Chair of the DENR-Performance Management Group,
and was consequently submitted to the AO25 Secretariat.

Also, on 24 March 2022, the AO25 IATF had issued Memorandum Circular No. 2022-1 or the
“Guidelines on the Grant of the Performance-Based Bonus (PBB) for Fiscal Year 2022 under
Executive Order (EO) No. 80, S. 2012 And EO No. 201, S. 2016”. Per initial review of the said
guidelines, there have been modifications on the SPICS/Process Results requirement and on the
prescribed template.

In light of the foregoing concerns, you and/or your representative are enjoined to attend the
meeting on the aforementioned agenda. Attached are the following documents for your
information and reference:

e Summary of the results of the FY 2021 SPICS/Process Results; and

e A025IATF MC No. 2022-1 or the FY 2022 PBB Guidelines

For confirmation, questions, and further clarifications, your staff may contact For. Jake Lorenz
C. Aldovino of the Management Audit Division, IAS at cellphone number 09168297683,
telephone number (02) 8926-6576, or email us at ias.mad@denr.gov.ph.

For your attendance.

~“OROLFO, Ph.D.
Chair, Sub-CART on SPICS,
Direcior, IAS
MEMO NO, 2022 = 233
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